November 10, 1941,

- Pres 1d‘nt We Wo Pﬂrkﬁr,
Southeast Missouri State muhors College,
Cape Girardeau, Missouri.

Dear _Hc Wes

I am very sorry to trouble you again about the
basketball poster (easel) about which we wrote last
spring. I have had three secretaries during the
past year, and in the shuffle of things we are umable
to find this poster. I distinotly remember asking
my secretary to put this where we could locate it,
but she is marrled and has moved away so we are unable
to ask her to find it. | -

I have the two programs that you sent me, and your
letter quoting prices, but I am unable to locate the
poster easel bearing yowr schedule. If it is not too
much trouble for you I would greatly appreciate your
sending me another of these posters.

With best wishes to you and your good family, I
P

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education end Recreation,
FCA: AH Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.



